
The Department of Utilities as part of the ongoing infrastructure improvement program identified 
locations where catch basins are damaged and in need of repairs.  The repairs incorporates 
replacement of existing structures with deep sump catch basins. 

A contract in the amount of $228,228.00 was awarded to East Coast Construction in August 2014 for the 
project. Work on the catch basin repairs is scheduled to begin in Fall 2014. 

Catch basins at the following locations will be replaced as part of this project: 

1. Intersection of Garfield Street and Prescott Hall Road 
2. Intersection of Sheffield Avenue and Hall Avenue 
3. Homer Street between Southmayd Street and Garfield Street 
4. Intersection of Kay Street and Rhode Island Avenue 
5. Intersection of Lawrence Avenue and Shepard Avenue 
6. Wellington Avenue between Chastellux Avenue and Columbus Avenue 
7. Intersection of Harrison Avenue and Ft. Adams Drive  

 


